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Village of Hesperia, Michigan
Village Council Work Session
April 28, 2025
6:00 PM

KAKAKAKRAKRAXR AKX AR AA AR AAAAKR AKX AKX AKX AR AR AR AR AR AAAAAAAAAAAAAAXAAAAdhhhhhihhhihihihiiiix
President Farber called the Work Session to order at 6:00 PM and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.
Members Present: Donald Bostrom, Stephanie Halverson, Sheri Hunt, Joyce McDonald, Jennifer Nearanz,
Jackie Slocum and Mike Farber

Also Present: Clerk Burrell, Treasurer Borgman, Todd Hren, Steve Micklin, Dave Casey and Tim Beebe.
Topic: River Rock Campground

President Farber opened the work session and gave a brief description of what the representatives from
River Rock Campground need to do to get a Special Use Permit and he turned the meeting over to them.
Tim Beebe introduced himself as the architect for the changes being made at the campground. He gave

an overview of why they are asking for a Special Use Permit for the additional acreage for a drain field for

the septic. Questions were asked by council and answered by Tim and Dave.

There will be a public hearing held on May 12, 2025 at 7:00 PM for the proposed Special Use Permit.

Work Session ended at 6:50 PM

Respectfully submitted,

Vicki R. Burrell
Hesperia Village Clerk

“Village of Hesperia is an equal opportunity provider and employer”



